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Detective Grus Case

From Donald Best Online <DonaldBestOnline@proton.me>

To stewartv2@ottawapolice.ca

Date Thursday, November 7th, 2024 at 12:18 PM

To: Vanessa Stewart
Ottawa Police Legal Services

From: Donald Best
Accredited Journalist

Dear Ms Stewart,

I am seeking to confirm that you are no longer involved with the internal hearing against Detective Helen Grus -
which is scheduled to resume January 6, 2025. I left voicemail messages for you on Friday November 1, 2024 but 
have not received a return call.

My sources indicate that you have left the Ottawa Police and are now employed as a Crown Attorney in Ottawa. 

My sources also indicate that the Ottawa Police did not renew your contract.

The Ottawa Police media relations unit will not confirm or deny any of the above. I would appreciate your input on 
this prior to publishing an update on the case.

Yours truly,

Donald Best
Mobile: *****

Sent with Proton Mail secure email.
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